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Heading: Streamlined CD-MR Process Enhances User Experience 

Following discussion with industry, the City of Calgary has introduced significant updates to its 
Construction Drawing Minor Revision (CDMR) process, effective March 07, 2024. This strategic change 
entails seamless transition from the existing POSEIDON platform to ApplyCentral. 

The rationale behind this update is to simplify user experience and bring Construction Drawings and 
Construction Drawing Minor Revisions (CD-MR) onto one platform. 

Notably, Engineering Consultants will experience a more intuitive application process through 
ApplyCentral, with automated notifications and enhanced tracking features. 

The guidelines can be found here: Construction Drawings (calgary.ca) 

Questions pertaining to the Construction Drawing Minor Revision process can be submitted to Ben 
Smith at Ben.Smith@calgary.ca. 

http://applycentral.calgary.ca/
http://applycentral.calgary.ca/
https://www.calgary.ca/development/home-building/water-construction-drawings-submission.html

